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The City of Corvallis infrastructure cannot support existing homes and businesses.  

Police and Fire services are pushed to the limit.  Building into the wildland urban 

interface is causing the entire city to be at greater risk of wild fire but there are no 

funds to address this risk.  Current building codes have not caught up with the impact 

of climate change.  Rash decisions to allow developers to build beyond the urban 

boundaries is a bad idea. 


